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Duke Power Company
'

ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department '

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

,

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: FRENCH VISIT TO MCGUIRE FACILITY
/ -

Per discussion and coordination with this office and the NRC Office of
International Programs, the enclosed letter details overall planning of the
French security team visit to the McGuire facility, scheduled for June 20, 1984.
The enclosure also provides biographical information for each. of the team
members.

Your cooperation is appreciated in this matter.1 ''

,

e,
' Sincerely, .

i

Richard C. Lewis, Director
' Division of Reactor Projects

| Enclosure:
NRC Letter from J. D. Lafleur, Jr. e

of International Programs to ,

i H. B. Tucker of Duke Power Company

cc w/ encl:
M. D. McIntosh, Plant Md.agor

'

'

C. F. York, Division Manager
,

bec w/ encl: '
,

NRC Resident inspectW
' '

Document Control Desk' '

State of North Carolina
'
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